
Congratulations: DJS Skylark 
 

 

DJS Skylark, the official RC Aircraft team of DJSCE aimed to raise the bar in 2019 in 

the SAE Aero Design East in both the classes, Regular and Micro. The team did so 

successfully by achieving the *2nd position worldwide* for the Design event. The 

competition was held on the 8th, 9th and 10th of March 2019 in Texas, USA and we are 

glad to announce that the effort and perseverance of the team throughout the season 

has paid off.  

 
Summary of our result in Texas, USA are as follows: 

 

Regular Class  

Design: 8th worldwide 

Technical Presentation: 7th worldwide 

Mission Performance: 4th Worldwide 

Overall: 4th Worldwide 

 

Micro Class 

Design: 2nd Worldwide 

Technical Presentation: 6th worldwide 

Overall: 8th Worldwide 

 

 

In spite of very harsh weather conditions, DJS Skylark did not give up. They proved 

their mettle with competitive performance at both the competitions simultaneously, and 

achieved top ranks amidst 85 participating teams from 5 continents. 

The team has successfully done their part in representing our alma mater, as well as 

our nation at the United States. 

Hearty Congratulations! 

 

Onwards and Upwards! 

 



 



 


